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From: Karen Berger
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Regarding the Planning Commission Hearing to be held July 28, 2022 for Nordic Aquafarms California, LLC,

Record Number PLN-2020-16698
Date: Sunday, July 24, 2022 4:47:42 PM

Please do not certify the final Environmental Impact Report and deny
the permit for the following reasons:

1.     The massive electricity use (equal to Eureka and Fortuna
together).  We are going to need it to electrify all of our transportation
and buildings;

2.     The role of salmon farming for the US in a world where 350 million
people don’t have enough to eat;

3.     The 100,000 or more metric tons of greenhouse gases that will be
emitted annually by the fish feed;

4.     The fact that Humboldt Bay already has local sustainable
aquaculture in the form of our oyster farms; and

5.     The risks:  Tsunami, earthquake and fish escape.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.

Karen Berger

Lifelong Resident of California for 68 years and Environmental Activist
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